
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

July 24, 1996 

 

 

To:      Carol Keeley 

              JFK Task Force, FBI 

 

From:   Phil Golrick 

ARRB 

 

Subject: ARRB Review of FBI File on American Embassy in Mexico City (HQ 67- 

 383675) 

 

The ARRB staff has completed its review of Section 6 of the above-referenced file.  In our view, the 

following documents should be processed as assassination records under the JFK Act: 

 

serial 818 dated Nov. 1, 1962 (Brennan to Sullivan) 

 

NR serial dated Sept. 11, 1963 (Brennan to Sullivan) 

 

NR serial dated Oct. 2_, 1963 (Legat, Mexico City to Director, 17 pages) 

 

serial 839 dated Nov. 13, 1963 (Sullivan to Belmont) 

 

serial 839x dated Nov. 29, 1963 (Edwards to Gale) 

 

serial 845 dated Feb. 20, 1964 (Director to Legat, Mexico City) 

 

serial 846 dated Feb. 24, 1964 (Director to Legat, Mexico City) 

 

serial 847 dated Feb. 24, 1964 (Director to Legat, Mexico City) 

 



serial 848 dated Feb. 26, 1964 (Director to State Dept.) 

 

serial 849 dated Feb. 25, 1964 (Legat, Mexico City to Director) 

 

NR serial dated Feb. 25, 1964 (Director to Legat, Mexico City) 

 

NR serial dated Feb. 20, 1964 (Brennan to Sullivan) 

 

serial 852 dated March 4, 1964 (Legat, Mexico City to Director) 

 

serial 853 dated Feb. 19, 1964 (Legat, Mexico City to Director, with “informative note” 

attached) 

 

serial 854 dated April 21, 1964 (Legat, Mexico City to Director) 

 

NR serial dated April 22, 1964 (Director to Legat, Mexico City) 

 

NR serial dated May 15, 1964 (Legat, Mexico City to Director) 

 

NR serial dated May 19, 1964 (Director to Legat, Mexico City) 

 

serial 858 dated May 20, 1964 (Legat, Mexico City to Director) 

 

NR serial dated June 12, 1964 (Brennan to Sullivan) 

 

serial 867 dated Sept. 9, 1964 (Gale to Tolson) 

 

These documents are tabbed on the copy of Section 6 we are returning to you. 

 

Please advise whether the FBI agrees to process these documents as assassination records under the 

JFK Act.  To the extent that the FBI and the ARRB staff cannot agree on whether these documents 

should be reviewed under the JFK Act, the ARRB staff will present them to the Review Board to 

make a formal determination on this issue. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation.        


